

July 30, 2019

Re: Community Newsletter and Vote Meeting Reminder

Attached is the first issue of the River Wilderness Community Connection Newsletter. We hope that you will find the newsletter informative and useful as an addition to the traditional ways the HOA Board communicates with you.

Reminder - please get your ballots in the mail today, or bring them to the meeting. The vote count on the truck amendment will be done a week from today on Tuesday, August 6th at 7 PM in the Club House.

Download the Community Connection Newsletter (PDF)

Jan Kaufman, President River Wilderness of Bradenton Foundation, Inc.

HOA Website: www.rwhoa.org